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President’s Message 
This is the last meeting before the summer break. We will install the new officers at 

a short business meeting and it will be an ideal time to offer them some help when 

September comes along. Get together with a friend and pick a committee.  

I will be away the month of August but would like to get out and do some plein-aire 

painting in the area before then. Anyone interested bring your suggestions to the 

meeting and we will see what works the best. 

Enjoy your summer and work on something new for the fall. Check out some 

galleries as you travel and see what others are doing. Paint with the grandkids and 

get them interested in art. Above all, HAVE FUN!! 

John Laliberty, President 

May Meeting 
Artist Demo - Madeline Beaudry 

Madeline Beaudry is a fiber artist living in Rhode Island and working at Rue Magic 

Studio.  Many of her works incorporate hand dyed and eco printed silk as well as 

wool.  Additionally she uses her felting skills in crafting hand made dolls.  Her works 

can be seen regularly at the Artists’ Cooperative Gallery(ACGOW) in Westerly RI.  In 

addition to ACGOW, she is a member of the Professional Doll Makers Art Guild and 

the Florida Women’s Art Association.  In 2017, Ms. Beaudry was awarded the Mabel 

Kingsbury Fentress Award for Fine Craft at the 2017 Regional Art exhibit at the 

Artists’ Cooperative Gallery of Westerly.  Her dolls, felted pieces, paintings and other 

crafts are in m any private collections throughout the country.  

                              

  



 

 

 

 

Member News 
Sharon D. Eisman's piece "Mohomodi" was accepted into the Providence Art Club 

National Open Juried Exhibition: America, Now.  This year’s show celebrates the best 

in contemporary art by makers working in all media from throughout the United 

States and was juried by Elliot Bostwick Davis, PhD, Chair of the Art of the Americas 

Department at the Museum of Fine Arts, Boston.  Opening Reception, Saturday,  

June 23, from 4-6pm. Exhibit runs June 23 - July 20, 2018.   Sharon also exhibits 

ongoing at Studio 460 Gallery, 460 Tower Hill road in Wickford, home to the 

award-winning sculptor, Henry Gauthier. 

Ann Bianchi will be teaching Acrylic Painting on Thursday mornings  at Wickford Art 

Association in July for all levels. 

Bev Silva's book collage, "End of Story," was accepted into the Wickford Art 

Association Open Juried Exhibit, "Going Green."  The show runs from 5/25-

6/17/18.  Bev  mixed media collage on rusted metal ("Urban Artifact") was accepted 

into the Providence Art Club National Open Juried Exhibit, "America, Now."  The 

exhibit opens on 6/23, with a reception from 4:00-6:00 pm, and closes on 7/20/18. 

Aileen Quinn will be holding a series of art classes at the Warwick Center For the 

Arts over the summer for 13-17 year olds as well as working with a glass wrapping 

artist holding beginner classes in wrapping seaglass. WCFA is also looking for an 

artist to teach adults in Acrylic and is renting class room space for any art classes / 

workshops.  

Dan Lake and Beth Johnston will be among the Featured Artists of the Beyond the 

Diagnosis Foundation Exhibition at the Heartspot Gallery.  Other artists include 

Sara Breslin, Jennifer Gillooly Cahoon, Ian Mohon, Tatiana Roulin and Carol 

Scavotto.  Open Reception will be Friday, June 15th  from 6-9 PM and will  be on 

display from June 1st through August 5th  To learn more about this organization and 

to see the portraits painted  https://www.beyondthediagnosis.org/ 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Exhibit Opportunities from Jeannine Anderson  
Thanks to all who entered the "Color Dance" exhibit.   Special thanks to Sharon 

Smith for leading the hanging of the show and her volunteer "crew", Joyce 

Antonacci, Michele Lilly and Jeannine Anderson.   The show looks especially beautiful 

in this vintage setting. 

Whether or not you exhibited, we hope you will join us at the Reception on 

Thursday, June 7th from 6-8 p.m. It is sure to be a special event.   Please pass on 

the word about the event to friends and relatives.  We will be entering our 60th year 

of existence in 2018 and it can only keep going with the support of all of you.    

The show runs through to July 5.  Pick up art work on Friday 6 from 10 a.m. - 3:30 

p.m. and Saturday, July 7, 12-3 p. 

If any of you have any ideas about future shows or possible new venues, please 

bring them to my attention or to any of the other Board Members so we can look 

into the possibility of using your suggestion(s).        Jeannine Anderson 

 
 

Ann Bianchi will be setting up the Hospitality table the night of the Color Dance 
reception.  As in past Receptions, we ask that you bring in goodies for the table, i.e. 

cheese and crackers, veggie dips, spreadable cheese, grapes, Humus and carrots, 

celery, brownies or cookies or another sweet, brownies, cookies or any other item 
that can be eaten with fingers.  You do not have to be in the show to bring in 

something for the table.  We thank you in advance 

 

HOSPITALITY  
Thanks to all of you who bring "goodies and treats" for us to enjoy at our monthly 

meetings. Hospitality team for the June 5 meeting will be Celeste Chute Wright, 

Linda Sanfilippo, Donna Hallam, and Iliana Luchka 

 



 

  

 

 

Hand painted original cards by Ann Bianchi. Sold single and ordered in multiples for 

events 



 
Officers and Committees 
President: Hospitality: 
John Laliberty    Ann E. Bianchi  

laliberty2@verizon.net annbww@cox.net 

  annebianchi.com 
1st Vice President:   

Sharon Eisman    Membership : 

sharon@star-designs.com Rosemarie Manson 231-2802 
  rosemariemanson@me.com 

Corresponding and Recording Secretary:   

Joyce Antonacci Newsletter: 
joy_antonacci@yahoo.com Beth Johnston   

  Beth@bethjohnstonart.com 

Financial Secretary:   

Nancy Nielsen   Nominating: 
nwnielsen@gmail.com  Debra Bergeron 

 dbergeron15@verizon.net 

Treasurer:  
Ronald Joseph 885-3796 Program:  

rpjoseph@hotmail.com Beverly Silva 

  b.silva1@verizon.net 
Directors:   

John Laliberty   Publicity: 

 Laliberty2@verizon.net Christine McIntyre- 
Linda Eastman  hannonartworks@gmail.com 

 LE71@aol.com   

Nancy Morretti Scholarship: 

 nmisfk@aol.com Joyce Neville   
  MNeville48@cox.net 

   

 Sunshine: 
 Rita Williams 739-5026 

 paintingsbyrita@aol.com 

   
 Web Site: 

 Sharon Eisman    

 sharon@star-designs.com 
   

 Art Shows: 

 Jeannine Anderson   
 imjeannine@yahoo.com 

  

 

 

 


